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Excellency, 
 
I write with reference to your letter dated 30th July 2020, and to inform that the 
Republic of Sierra Leone would like to be inscribed on the list of countries 
participating in the Voluntary National Reviews (VNRs) scheduled to take place 
during the 2021 HLPF. 
 
The Republic of Sierra Leone attaches great importance to the implementation of 
the 2030 Agenda and looks forward to participating in the 2021 HLPF with a view to 
sharing experiences, including successes, challenges and lessons learned. 
 
Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 
 
 
                                                                               Alie Kabba 

                                                             Ambassador & Permanent Representative 

 
 
 
 
 
His Excellency Munir Akram 

President of the Economic and Social Council, 
United Nations 

New York 

 


